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07 November 2023 

Dear parents and carers, 

Re: Year 2 Pantomime Trip  

As you may be aware, we have organised a trip for Year 2 to watch the 2023 Christmas Pantomime at the Aylesbury 

Waterside Theatre on Friday 8th December 2023. The children will be watching Snow White and The Seven Dwarfs  

and will have the opportunity to engage in many of the typical pantomime traditions.  

The cost of the trip is £18.70 and includes the children’s ticket, the coach travel and an ice cream treat during the 

show’s interval.  

The costing is split into two payments:  

• A £14 deposit  

• Final payment of £4.70 

Please register your consent make both voluntary contributions via the Gateway App by Monday 4th December 

2023.   

If you have already made the deposit payment, this will not need to be paid again and it will just be the final 

payment required. Please note that if we do not receive enough uptake or contributions for the trip, then we may 

need to cancel as the school budget cannot afford to subsidise trips or visits as it would impact on other areas 

within school. 

On the day, we will be leaving school at 9:45 am and returning at 1:30 pm. We will be having lunch back at school 

however as this will be slightly later than the children’s usual lunchtime, you will need to ensure that you pre-order 

based on the special menu or provide a packed lunch. 

The children will be required to wear full school uniform and will need to bring a coat and a water bottle to take 

with them to the theatre. 

Kind regards, 

The Year 2 Team  

http://www.williamhardingschool.co.uk/

